VIVEKANANDA COLLEGE
ALIPURDUAR

DATED : 03-02-2022
N O T Il Cc E

This is to notify that the College will celebrate the Holj Saraswati Puja
on 05-02-2022 in the College premises. Teaching and Non-teaching Staff
are requested and the Students are directed to participate in the said
occasion maintaining protocols of COVID-19.

The College will remain closed on 04-02-2022 and 05-02-2022 on
account of Day before Saraswati puja & Saraswati Puja respectively.

( DR. KAUSHIK KAR )
TEACHER-IN-CHARGE



